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Earlier this year, we asked for creative help in designing the image
to print on the back of this year’s 9/11 Memorial Tower Climb t-

shirt.  All participants and volunteers will receive these shirts, so
the winning design will be proudly worn and seen by many!  We’ve
collected all of the designs for you now, and we’re asking for your
assistance once again.  Please scan or click the QR code below to

see the designs and CAST YOUR VOTE for your favorite!  

View & Vote on
the Designs Here!

The winning t-shirt design will be
announced in the next newsletter!

Voting closes on May 31, 2025

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6KB9RKN


                                                                                                     Thank you for your patience as we worked through 
                                                                                                     the removal and installation of the sliding doors on 
                                                                                                     the skybridge to Garage 2.  The doors will be set to 
                                                                                                     “open” during the building’s regular business hours,  
                                                                                                     but key card access is always available too, should 
                                                                                                     you need access outside of those hours.
We will start on the next two skybridge doors, leaving the 203 Cafe lobby and leading into the Wells
Fargo building, in mid-May.  The work will all take place over the weekends again to not disrupt the
workweek.  However, if you come in over the weekend you may see the work taking place with signs up
asking you to go to street level for access between the building and parking garage.  The team working
on the project will only divert passersby when needed, so if you see those signs, please take the street
level path for access.  We will share any updates or additional messages in the elevator digital signage
about the sliding door installation process.

Construction

Continues

Blood Drive!Blood Drive!
Wed, June 11

8:30 am - 2:00 pm
President’s Room
(inside City Club)

Post-delivery problems led to a terrifying
emergency for a North Texas mom.  Click
or scan the QR code to learn 
more about Laura’s
story and how blood 
and plasma donations
helped her.

As a thank you,
donors will receive a

beach towel! 
(while supplies last)

May 7, 1:00 pm
Candle Making
The Boardroom

Sliding Doors

Flowers To Go will be back in the tower lobby ready to
help you share the love this Mother’s Day.  Visit them

Wednesday & Thursday in the Wells Fargo Tower lobby
between 11:00-5:30 to pick out the perfect arrangement

to share with your loved one, or order a special
arrangement online to be picked up or delivered:

www.flowerstogofw.com

Sunday, May 11
Mother’s Day

Register here!

https://www.greatpartners.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/161996
https://www.carterbloodcare.org/give-for-texans/lauras-story/?utm_source=CBC&utm_medium=homepage&utm_campaign=RecipientStory

